
Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024 

Submission No: 523 

Submitted by: -Publication: Making the submission public but withholding your name 

Attachments: See attachment 

Submitter Comments: 



1

From:
Sent: Saturday, 11 May 2024 6:44 AM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission- 

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by  

I urge the committee to recommend that the parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Every living human being deserves the right to a full and safe life and should be protected by their government 
and the people.  
Hi, I’m a mother and grandmother and I work in a large high school in .  
I believe it is a fundamental responsibility of the Government to protect the most vulnerable among us. Babies 
born alive are the most vulnerable and it is essential that we protect them and provide healthcare to give them 
every chance to live.  
If we as a country are unable to protect these babies then the ramifications are huge. Where would the right to 
life and to health care end for others who are vulnerable and not wanted. The elderly and disabled could be 
next on the list.  

Sincerely,  
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